
South Middle School
Newsletter



Upcoming High School Registration Dates For
Students currently in the 8th Grade:

January 5th- Memorial Counselors visit South Middle
School during Falcon Time to discuss upcoming

registration. Students receive the ACP guide (registration
catalog) and registration worksheet.

January 8th-Course Preview Night in the Memorial High
School auditorium for adults and students. Break out

sessions to follow.

January 12th-High School registration at South Middle
School during 8th grade Science classes.

Announcements

The new main entry is door #8 by the Gaga pit.
Parents will still need to buzz in to enter the

school. 

Schools are closed December 25th-January
2nd. Schools resume on January 3rd. Have a

great winter break!



WHAT IS AVID Elective?
 

AVID (Advancement Via Individual Determination) is a college readiness system
offered at SMS in 6th – 8th grades to support students to succeed in middle school,
high school, and beyond. South offers a year-long AVID Elective class that focuses

on academic skills and strategies for success. The elective course allows students to
develop and practice skills to become better students. We talk about WHY the

learning is important and HOW it will help you in the future. Our goal is to prepare
students for their current and future world.

 
An AVID Student...

• Has desire and determination
• Might currently be earning Bs and Cs

• Wants to be challenged in school with support
• Might be the first person in their family to go to college

• Might be learning English as a second language
• May desire an “AVID Family” support system

• Could benefit from guidance at school to become college and career-ready
 

If you think your student is a candidate for AVID, reach out to Cindi Syverson,
csyverson@ecasd.us, for more information. 



South Falcon Advisory Council
(Our Parent Group)

First Meeting

Our first parent meeting of the
year will be held on Monday,
January 8th at 6:00 pm. The

meeting will be held in the library.
We hope to see you there!



6th grade students particpated in a Day of Giving.
They did an excellent job at giving back to the

community. 



Veteran’s Day



For Winter and Holiday Assistance
please click HERE

Contact Jen Whatley (jwhatley@ecasd.us or 715-852-5207)
if you want food from our food pantry or weekend meals.  

https://www.ecasd.us/ECASD/media/District-Site/PDFs/Winter-resources-23-24.pdf


Student Services 



Important Links

South Middle School Website

ECASD School Calendar

Family Tech Support Information

December Lunch Menu ECASD Family Service Webpage

My School Bucks

Check balance and deposit money into
your child’s lunch account

Community Events

Skyward Family Access

https://www.ecasd.us/South-Middle-School/Home
https://www.ecasd.us/ECASD/media/District-Site/PDFs/2023-2024-School-Year-Calendar-Approved-01-23-23.pdf
https://www.ecasd.us/District/Tech-Support-and-Resources/Tech-Support-and-Resources
https://ecasd.us/ECASD/media/Start-Page-Media/December-Middle-menu.pdf
https://www.ecasd.us/District/Departments/Student-Services/Family-Services
https://www.myschoolbucks.com/ver2/getmain?requestAction=home
http://www.ecasd.us/District/About/Community-Events/Community-Event-Flyers-(1)
https://skyward.iscorp.com/scripts/wsisa.dll/WService=wsedueauclairewi/fwemnu01.w

